
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

McGILL UNIVERSITY 
Faculty of Dentistry

Montreal,.......February 10th, 1927.

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Ar thur:-

I felt very grateful indeed when I learned that 

his honour the Lieutenant-Governor, had offered to present one 

silver, and one bronze medal to be competed for by the students of 

the Faculty of Dentistry,

The method of awarding these medals will be determined 

upon in the very near future. It is very desirable that all teachers 

and demonstrators, connected with the Faculty, should have a chance 

of impressing themselves regarding these medals, and the conditions 

which will govern the granting of them.

I am, Sir,

Very truly yours.

awt/ea Dean.


